
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 31(T) OF 2018 

 
SHRAPE BREAKWATER LIGHT UNLIT 

Notice is hereby given that the lower Shrape Breakwater light (2F.R(vert)) in position 
50o 45.8’ N, 001o 17.5’ W is currently unlit. 

 

The light will be reinstated at the earliest opportunity. All vessels are to navigate with 
particular caution whilst in the vicinity of the eastern entrance to the Small Craft 
Channel. 

This Cowes Harbour Commission Local Notice to Mariners will be in force until further 
notice. 

Captain S McIntosh  

Harbour Master, Harbour Office, Town Quay, Cowes, Isle of Wight, PO31 7AS  

Email: chc@cowes.co.uk  Website: www.cowesharbourcommission.co.uk 

10th November 2018 

mailto:chc@cowes.co.uk
http://www.cowesharbourcommission.co.uk/

